
 

 
 

 
Council – 31 March 2011 
 
Statutory Regulation of Psychotherapists and Counsellors 
 
Executive summary and recommendations 
 
Introduction 
The Chief Executive wrote to Anne Milton MP, Parliamentary Under Secretary 
of State for Public Health, seeking clarification of the coalition government’s 
policy on the statutory regulation of Psychotherapists and Counsellors. 

A copy of the letter dated 18 Feb 2011 is attached to the paper. 

On 21 March 2011, the Parliamentary Under Secretary of State for Public 
Health responded to the HPC clarifying the coalition governments position. 

A copy of this letter is also attached. 

Decision 
In light of the publication of the Command paper “Enabling Excellence – 
Autonomy and Accountability for healthcare workers, social workers and 
social care workers” and the publication of the 2011 Health and Social Care 
Bill, the Council is requested to consider the appropriate course of action. 
 
Background information 

• Command paper “Enabling Excellence – Autonomy and Accountability 
for healthcare workers, social workers and social care workers”; 

•  2011 Health and Social Care Bill. 
 
 
Resource implications  
None 
 
Financial implications 
None 
 
Appendices 
Letter dated 18 February 2011 from the Chair to Anne Milton MP and the 
response dated 21 March 2011. 
 
Date of paper 
24 March 2011 










